
UPCOMING  

DATES 

 

2 March 

School Choir Snape  

Maltings Performance 

3 March 

Year 1 Phonics Workshop 

for Parents @ 9.00am 

5 March 

World Book Day 

10 March 

Reports out to Parents 

Years 1-6 

11 March 

Parents Evening 3.30 - 

6.30pm 

18 March 

Parents Evening  3.30 -

5.00pm 

19 March 

Special Person Lunch  

EYFS/KS1 @ 11.45am 

KS2 @ 12.30pm 

24 March 

Fabulous Finish Holly Blue - 

Book share with tea and 

cakes. Parents invited @ 

2.30pm 

26 March 

Fabulous Finish Adonis Blue 

- Predator Quiz/

Mastermind.  Parents     

invited @ 2.30pm 

27 March 

Fabulous Finish Silver    

Studded Blue - VE Day 

Street Party. Parents invited 

@ 2.15pm 

PTA Movie Night 3.30 -

5.00pm 

30 March 

Fabulous Finish Small Blue - 

Art Gallery. Parents invited 

@ 2.30pm 

Year 2 Parents  SATs    

Meeting @ 2.30pm 

31 March 

Year 6 Parents  SATs    

Meeting @ 2.30pm 

 

 

FRIDAY FLYER 
14 February 2020 

Moment of the Week: 
Silver Studded Blue Class had an amazing visit to the Imperial 

War Museum, Duxford on Thursday. They were able to bring their 

learning to life, looking at many planes and tanks that were used 

in World War II.  It was a fantastic trip with many 'wow' expressions 

from the children throughout the day! 

What’s Happening Week Beginning 24 February: 
Dinner Menu Week 1 
Monday 

PD Day: No pupils in school 

Tuesday 

Children return to school 

Wednesday 

Marvellous Middle Small Blue Class - Visit from Space 

Marvellous Middle Silver Studded Blue Class - Creating Model Anderson Shelters 

Thursday 

Marvellous Middle Adonis Blue Class - Visit From Kimmy’s Zoo 

Friday 

Marvellous Middle Holly Blue Class - Knight Training (see below) 

Messages from Staff:  
PE Days After Half Term  

Mr Dowsing is returning to MPA as our Sports Coach. He will be teaching each class to 

cover the PPA (Planning, Preparation and Assessment) time for the teachers.  Due to 

changing providers there is a change to the time table. Please ensure that your child  

has their PE kit in school for their session.  

Monday PM: Adonis Blue Class (Miss Fletcher)  

Tuesday PM: Small Blues (Miss Elsdon)  

Wednesday AM: Holly Blue Class (Miss Hudson)  

Wednesday PM: Silver Studded Blue Class ( Miss Scrutton)  

20 Books in 2020  

I am sorry that the charts were not sent home! I now understand why the children were 

not talking about their charts! These have been sent home now and provide a focus for 

reading over the half term. There is no race to complete these as we want the children 

to fully engage reading the different genres. If you can visit the local library over half 

term that would be  great!  

Suffolk Owl Sanctuary 
Small Blue and Adonis Blue classes had an amazing trip to Suffolk Owl Sanctuary last    

Friday. Adonis Blue class got up close and personal with a variety of birds of prey and 

saw their amazing acrobatic skills in the air. Small Blues class enjoyed the Safari Trail best 

of all "it was great to see all of the owls we have been learning about" said Ralf.   
Reminder to Year 4 Parents... 

After half term Year 4 start Forest School, please make sure children have suitable warm 

clothing and foot wear in school every Friday. 

Holly Blue Class Marvellous Middle  

On Friday 28 February Holly Blues will train to be a knight for the day. They will have their 

fitness tested, take part in a team work activity and have their creativity pushed to the 

limits when they have to create their own armour. The children will need to be in sports 

clothes on this day and will receive a certificate for completing their Knight Training.   

After School Clubs 

There are still places available for gymnastics, multi sports and net games.  If you would 

like to book a place for your child please contact the school office.  Clubs cost just £1.00 

per evening and run from 3.15pm to 4.15pm. 

School Website 

We are currently making some changes to the layout of our website. We are hoping that 

this will enable you to navigate more efficiently as well as making it more user friendly.  

Any feedback is welcomed. 

HAVE A LOVELY HALF TERM. WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ON TUESDAY 25 FEBRUARY 

SPORTS 

FIXTURES 
 
FOSS Football Tournament 

Year 5/6 27 March - venue 

to  be confirmed.. 

Email: office@martleshamacademy.org           Website: www.martleshamacademy.org           Twitter: @martleshampri 


